
 
 

 

Year 2 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

29nd  November 2019 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Continued our topic of money, this included reinforcing counting and coin recognition for some and 

for the more confident; giving change, finding difference and two-step problems 

 Planned and wrote a letter from the Sky People to the Rabbit about stealing the fire 

 Started rehearsals for our nativity. We have learnt who we are and we are bringing home a costume 

letter this week.  

 

Next week we shall be: 

  Practising the nativity! 

 Beginning our unit on multiplication, which starts with recognising and making equal groups, 

relating multiplication to repeated addition and using the multiplication symbol. 

 Visiting the library on Tuesday (11am-12pm) Please let me know if you are able to come along. 

 

Homework 

Spellings, reading and Maths Whizz please .  

Homework this week is to make a Road Safety/Safe parking poster. There is a piece of paper in their 

homework folder for this. In addition, if your child has words to learn for the nativity, please practise them 

this weekend ready for rehearsals next week.  

 

Further information and Key Events 

The next library visit is Tues 3rd of Dec, please let me know if you can come along. (11am -12pm)  

 


